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January 18, 2019   
 
 
 
Dear Board Members: 
 
  

We request a two-day extension to the deadline for filing documentation. The unexpected 
postponed of a decision regarding Zoning Commission case 17-23 and its ramifications for this 
case, we were not able to fully coordinate the relief with the Office of Planning prior to the deadline 
for submitting documentation. 
 

We look forward to presenting this application to the Board at the hearing scheduled for 
January 30, 2019. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
      Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 

      
Catarina Ferreira, AIA, NCARB 
Principal at ARCHI-TEXTUAL PLLC 
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